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**For Immediate Release** 
**August 8, 2024** 

 

**Tornado Touches Down in Greene County: No Injuries Reported** 

 

Greene County, NC- On August 8, 2024 at approximately 2:25AM, a tornado touched down in Western 
Greene County, causing significant damage to three residences and two agricultural farms. First 
responders and Emergency Management staff assessed the damaged areas and no injuries were 
reported. 

We encourage residents to stay tuned to local news and official Greene County channels for further 
updates as Tropical Storm Debby continues moving through our area. Residents are urged to report any 
additional damage sustained from this event to Greene County Emergency Services at (252)747-2544. 

 

**Contact: ** 

Greene County Emergency Services 
Phone: (252)747-2544 
Email: brock.kearney@greenecountync.gov 


